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This term our topic is:   	
  

Toys 	
  	
  

	
  	
  

What will Year 2 be learning 
this week? 

Maths

This week we will be ordering numbers up 
to 100 and beginning to count in 2, 3 5 and 
10s. 

English 

This week we will be continuing to look at 
what questions we could ask Plop in our 
class text of ‘The Owl who was Afraid of 
the Dark.’ The children will be practising 
asking questions and using question marks 
accurately.  

History 

This week we will be comparing toys from 
the early 20th century with toys from today 
and saying how they are similar and 
different. 

 

Science 

This	
  week	
  we	
  will	
  be	
  learning	
  about	
  which	
  
materials	
  are	
  more	
  suited	
  for	
  a	
  purpose	
  
than	
  others	
  and	
  investigating	
  why.	
  

Important Notices / Information 

Ø Please can you ensure your child’s school 
uniform and P.E kit is clearly labelled 
with their name.  

Ø There have been some changes to P.E 
over this half term. P.E will take place on 
a Tuesday morning (football with the FA) 
and a Tuesday afternoon (rugby with 
Wakefield Wildcats). I will keep you 
updated for when our new P.E sessions 
will be after half term. As the majority of 
these lessons will be outside, please can 
you ensure your child has an outdoor P.E 
kit and trainers. 

Ø Thursday 12th October will be an INSET 
day and school will be closed for pupils. 

Ø The Foundation Stage and KS1 Harvest 
Assembly will be on Monday 16th October 
from 9:15 until 10 a.m. 

Ø School will close for half term on Friday 
20th October 2017.  

Homework 

 

 

Reading: Please read your child’s 
reading book with them at home 
and record in the reading record. 

Spelling: Please learn the spellings 
in your child’s homework book. 

Maths: Number bonds worksheet. 

 


